VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to convey that the competent authority, in
consultation with teachers’ representatives, staff representatives and senior officials/
faculty members of the University has decided that all permanent employees (both
faculty and non-faculty staff members) of the University may voluntarily donate their
one day’s pay to the “Bharat Ke Veer” Corpus Fund which is maintained by the
Director General Central Reserve Police Force, as a token contribution from the
University employees to express solidarity with the families of the brave C.R.P.F.
personnel who sacrificed their life in the line of duty for the cause of the country in
Pulwama, Jammu and Kashmir on 14th February 2019. This deduction will be made
from the salary of permanent employees for the month of March 2019.

Employees who are not willing to donate one day’s pay for the aforesaid purpose
may inform the Joint Registrar (Accounts) in writing within 15t March 2019.

All concerned are requested to extend neceésary co-operation
Regis o 'n'g}
Vispa-Bharati
No : REG/Notify/156/
Dated : 10.03.2019

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to :-

1. All Directors/ Principals of all Bhavanas/ Vibhagas

2. All Heads of Academic and Non-Academic Departments/ Centres/ Sections

3. Proctor

4. Finance Officer

5. Joint Registrar (Accounts) :With a request to credit one day’s pay of willing
employees to the Bharat Ke Veer Corpus fund by way of online transfer.

6. All Joint Registrars/ JFO/ Deputy Registrars/ IAO/ Assistant Registrars

7. CMO/CSO/UE

8. CS to Vice Chancellor

9. PA to Registrar

10.Section Officer, Pay Fixation Cell

11.Hindi Officer : With a request to translate in Hindi and arrange to upload in the
University Website

12.University Webmaster :- With a request to upload this notification in the
University Website



